
Dear Saints Baseball Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this message finds you well. As we gear up for the upcoming season, I’m excited 
to share that we are embarking on a crucial fundraising campaign to enhance our 
program and provide a better experience for all our student-athletes. 

To achieve our goals, we need to raise funds to support various improvements and 
initiatives that will directly benefit our students. Every dollar raised will contribute to a 
more enriching and successful season for our athletes. 

To streamline and energize our fundraising efforts, we have partnered with a fantastic 
online platform called Schoolfundr. Schoolfundr is a safe and effective online 
fundraising platform that allows us to collect donations from potential supporters. The 
best part is with Schoolfundr we do not have to pay any huge fees like with other online 
fundraising options; we get to keep 100% of the money we raise (minus the cc 
processing fees)!! Schoolfundr is also safe/secure and does not monetize or sell our 
data or emails addresses to any third parties.  

Your active participation is key to our success. To get started, I ask that you assist your 
student in compiling a list of 20 or more email addresses of potential supporters—
family, friends, coworkers, neighbors, and anyone who might be interested in supporting 
our program. Please have your student save this list on their device, as it will be 
essential for the next steps in our fundraising campaign. 

This simple action will have a significant impact, helping us reach out to a broader 
audience and maximize our fundraising efforts. 

Thank you in advance for your support and dedication to our program. With your help, 
we can make this season truly exceptional for all our student athletes. Stay tuned for 
more details on how to engage with our Schoolfundr campaign. 

For any questions or assistance on our Schoolfundr campaign please reach out to our 
representative Robbie Hill at Robbie.Hill@schoolfundr.org  

Warm regards, 

Craig da Luz 
Head Coach 
Saints Baseball 
 

cdaluz2@sahs.org 

619-282-2184 Ext 5525 
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